Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul)

From: Swanson, Christopher (Cl-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 2:27 PM

To: Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: FW: 434 Goodrich Ave - WM 7/25 LH

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

From: grevering.sph@gmail.com [mailto:grevering.sph@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 1:12 PM

To: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: FW: FW: 434 Goodrich Ave - WM 7/25 LH

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Chris,
Please see Mary’s update below.

Chief Manager
St. Paul Haulers LLC.

grevering.sph@gmail.com

763-295-2054

From: Patch, Mary <mpatch@wm.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 12:42 PM

To: grevering.sph@gmail.com

Cc: Hoekstra, Darrell <dhoekstr@wm.com>
Subject: RE: FW: 434 Goodrich Ave - WM 7/25 LH

| guess I’'m going to have to go back thru that 11.28.19 spreadsheet with a fine tooth comb.

Okay this is what | have done with his account.

$48.05 off of the 4" Qtr 2018 billing

$96.08 off of the 15 Qtr 2019 billing - so take those two totals and reverse $144.13 off of his 1°* Qtr 2019 certification —
he then owes $28.44

$96.08 off of the 2" Qtr 2019 billing - so take that amount off of his 2" Qtr certification amount of $156.91 — he then
owes $60.83

He changed his trash service to a 32 gal EOW back in February.

Mary Patch
WM



From: grevering.sph@gmail.com <grevering.sph@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 10:19 AM

To: Patch, Mary <mpatch@wm.com>

Cc: Hoekstra, Darrell <dhoekstr@wm.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: 434 Goodrich Ave - WM 7/25 LH

Mary,
Please see Chris’s response below.

Greg Revering

Chief Manager

St. Paul Haulers LLC.
grevering.sph@gmail.com

763-295-2054

From: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 10:06 AM

To: grevering.sph@gmail.com

Subject: FW: 434 Goodrich Ave - WM 7/25 LH

Hi Greg,
Can you send to WM to get a response? Thanks

Chris

From: Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 9:40 AM

To: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 434 Goodrich Ave - WM 7/25 LH

Hello,

434 Goodrich Ave has a legislative hearing scheduled for this Thursday. There is a pending assessment of $172.57. This
property reported a vacancy hold to the City on 11/15 — this was sent in a billing update to WM on the 11/28/19 billing
update list. Service was removed for 1 64-g and he kept 1 64-g at the property. Is the pending assessment of $172.57 for
1 64-g + additional charges? Or was the PO billed incorrectly for 2 64-g?

Please let me know what the correct assessment should be by EOD today. This needs to be entered in for the Thursday
hearing.

Thanks,

Diana Chao

Solid Waste Programs Specialist
Saint Paul Public Works

25 West 4th Street

1500 City Hall Annex

Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-6216
diana.chao@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.



